Lewis County Soil & Water Conservation District 
State Cost Share sign-up begins in February


The Lewis County Soil & Water Conservation District will be having a sign–up February 1-February 28, 2022 for state cost share funds, for the fiscal year of 2023 (July 1, 2022– June 30, 2023).  You may sign-up any time between 7:00 a.m. and 4:30 p.m. Monday through Friday beginning February 1st.  
The district will not be having a first-come first-serve situation as they have had in the past.  Everyone that signs up between February 1st and February 28th will be entered into a drawing.  Names will be drawn randomly, placed on a work order list and landowners will be notified of their placement.  

All landowners interested in receiving state cost share funding for a conservation practice (terraces, structures, waterways, grazing system, etc.) need to sign-up. 
Due to COVID-19, our office is closed to the public so landowners may call the office (573-767-5276 ext. 3) or email brenda.bronestine@swcd.mo.gov. 

The following information is required:
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Landowner, contact phone number, e-mail address if available, Cost Share Practice requested, Farm #, Tract #, Aerial Photo (or FSA map) indicating where practice is requested, Township#, Range#, and Section#.

If Cover Crops are the intended practice: Please provide: Species of crop. Do you intend to drill or broadcast? Do you intend to incorporate the seed? If so, how?

 

